
NHPHC August 2020 monthly meeting

 

We hope everyone is staying healthy and safe during these challenging 
times!

 

Thanks to your generosity we raised $110 for the Alzheimer’s Association 
with the raffle!

 

Elections:

 

Elections will be coming up in October for the following board positions:


• President 

• Secretary 

• Raffle Director

• Member at Large (currently an open position)


 

Dave (President) and Lisa (Secretary) will not be running for re-election.

Please consider volunteering for a board position. We need your help to 
keep the club a registered chapter.

 

 

Extended Event:


Socially Distant Neighborhood Cleanup Challenge- We are extending this 
event. Continue going around your neighborhood and collect that annoying 
trash you’ve been glaring at when you leave the house. Take photos and 
post them on the club’s Facebook page. We will be awarding prizes for 
Most Collected and Best Photo.

 

 

Upcoming Events:


8/30: Todd Trusty at McGuirk’s – Hampton, NH 1-5pm

9/16: Monthly meeting-The Hill Bar & Grille - Manchester, NH Social 5:30, 
Meeting 7:00

9/19: Beach Cleanup- Odiorne Pointe State Park Cove – Rye, NH

10/??- (unknown date yet): Afternoon social- Sky Venture NH (indoor 
skydiving, indoor surfing, fishpipe, rock climbing wall) and Oasis Café 
(tropical beach vibe) – Nashua, NH

 

 




Other News:


The Manchester VA Medical Center is still collecting non-perishable food 
items as well as new socks, mittens, hats and coats.

Donations may be dropped off at the Medical Center. Due to the 
Coronavirus, you will be asked a few questions when dropping off your 
donations.


